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NOTICE CLARIFYING NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO 

FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS ON PUGET SOUND 

ENERGY’S GAS CLIMATE COMMITMENT ACT TARIFF  

 
Re: Puget Sound Energy’s Gas Tariff Revision 

Docket UG-230470 

 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On June 22, 2023, the Commission filed a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments 

related to Puget Sound Energy’s Gas Climate Commitment Act Tariff in Docket UG-230470. 

The Notice set a deadline to file written comments by July 3, 2023.  

 

In response to the Notice, the NW Energy Coalition and the Public Counsel Unit of the Attorney 

General’s Office filed requests to extend the deadline for written comments.  

 

Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 480-07-900(5)(c) provides as follows: 

 

All written comments in response to an open meeting item should be submitted to the 

Commission at least three business days in advance of the meeting to enable the 

commissioners to consider those comments during the meeting. Persons are not required 

to submit written comments about an open meeting item to make oral comments at the 

meeting. 

 

This item will be heard at the Commission’s recessed open meeting on July 21, 2023.  

By this Notice, the Commission clarifies that parties have until July 18, 2023, to file written 

comments. The Commission requests, however, that interested persons submit written comments 

by 5 p.m. on July 3, 2023, to allow sufficient time for the Commission to fully consider their 

proposals.  

 

/s/ Rayne Pearson 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


